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Moynalvey GFC would like to congratulate one of our former under age players Devin Toner on
winning the Heineken Cup with Leinster.  

  

Leinster defeated Leicester on  scoreline of 19-16 in the final in Edinburgh on Saturday May
23rd.  Devin will now go on to represent the Ireland A team in the Churchill Cup in the coming
weeks.  

  

All at Moynalvey GFC would like to offer our congratulations to Devin & wish him all the best in
the long & bright future ahead of him.  
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